
Regional Bargaining Report # 26 
 

Tuesday, August 9, 2011  10:15 PM  

 

 
After two days of discussions at high levels of the Union and the Company, the Regional 

Bargaining Committee will go back to the bargaining table tomorrow at the rye Town Hilton in 

Rye, NY.  

 

The decision to bring back the committee was made because we received a commitment from the 

Company that they will get serious. Time will tell if they are telling the truth. 

Please keep up the strong mobilization. It is your efforts and dedication that has gotten us this 

far. The picket lines at Wireless stores and at company and customer locations have been 

amazing. As your bargaining committee heads back to the table we need to keep the pressure on 

in every way possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay Strong – Stay United 

Spread the Word 

  

We are fighting for the Middle class 

 

 

Mobilize! – Mobilize! – Mobilize! 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 


